Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Lightner, Lauren <lauren.lightner@CO.RAMSEY.MN.US >

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 1:44 PM

To: Martin, Lisa (Cl-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Zong T (CI-StPaul)
Subject: HouseCalls update on 1534 Charles Avenue

Hello,

The final repairs are completed at the 1534 Charles Avenue Address. Both Eudora Post and Mary Havel are residing at
Ezekiel Residence in St. Paul. At this time, it appears that neither of them can return home due to their health and need
for assisted living arrangements. There is a process underway for Eudora talking to an attorney about next steps for her
assets.

Eudora had signed up for the St. Paul Foundation funds to complete the repairs on her home. A good friend of her,
Sharon Krammer, has been assisting contractors coming and going to get all the repairs completed. Let me know if you
need to go through the home to be sure all corrections have been made. Maybe you can also get that information form
the St. Paul Home Loan?

Let me know if there is more that you need from me. Have a great afternoon.

Lauren Lightner, LICSW

Ramsey County Public Health Department
HouseCalls-Supervisor

555 Cedar Street, Suite 210

Saint Paul, MN 55101

(651) 266-1285 Office

(651) 245-2644
Lauren.lightner@co.ramsey.mn.us
WWW.ramseycounty.us




